
 

 

October 21 – Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time
 

"CAN YOU DRINK THE CUP 

THAT I DRINK?" 
 

Can we drink of your cup? 

Can we do what you do? 
 

No. 
 

Certainly not on our own. 

But through you, with you, and in you? 
 

Yes. 
 

With your beloved grace. 
 

Grant us to drink the cup with you, 

and to become people for others. 

(Copyright 2018, Anne M. Osdieck. 

All rights reserved. Used with Permission.) 

 

 

 

CHERISHED, CHOSEN, SENT 
 

QUOTES ABOUT RESPECT 
 

"When you practice gratefulness, there is a sense 

of respect toward others." (Dalai Lama) 
 

"There is no respect for others without humility 

in one's self." (Henri Frederic Amiel) 
 

"We must express ourselves in ways that 

demonstrate our respect for others." (Stephen 

Carter) 
 

"Never judge someone by the way he looks or a 

book by the way it's covered; for inside those 

tattered pages, there's a lot to be discovered." 

(Stephen Cosgrove) 
 

"Always respect another's opinion and another's 

point of view." (Sri Sathya Sai Baba) 
 

"The only true disability is the inability to accept 

and respect differences." 
 

"The art of conversation is the art of hearing as 

well as of being heard." (William Hazlitt) 

 

 

PRAYER SERVICES 

Wed., Oct. 24        7:45 AM          Morning Prayer 

Fri., Oct. 26           7:45 AM          Morning Prayer 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat., Oct. 20               4 PM           Richard Wagner 

Sun., Oct. 21           10 AM           Ruth Gehl 

Sat., Oct. 27               4 PM            Henry Wesseler 

Sun., Oct. 28           10 AM             Art Simon 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Saturday – October 27 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Mike and Cathy Wagner 

  Paul and Beth Simon 

Server:     Macey Moorman 

Cantor:     Scott Simon 

Lectors:   Judy Steuri, Amanda Sutton 

Euch. Ministers: Bill Deller, Janet Deller 

              Beth Simon, Gene Moorman 

Sunday – October 28 at 10:00 AM 

Greeters: Daniel and Becca Harlemert - back 

  George and Mary Bultman - back 

  David and Jodi Meister - side 

Servers:   Ben Miller, Nick Miller 

Cantor:  Rachel Toops 

Lectors:   Greg Wagner, Grace Truesdell 

Euch. Ministers: Rita Kress, Vicki Wagner 

              Ray Merkel, Dana Newhart 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Adult Envelopes                                        $2519.00 

Children’s Envelopes                                   $      6.57   

Loose Collection                                        $  200.00 

Total Regular Collection                             $2725.57 

Give Thanks for Your Harvest Blessings! 

 “The major difference between human beings is not in 

what happens to them, but in how they react to what 

happens. Blindness makes some bitter; others, like Hellen 

Keller, it makes apostles of inspiration.” ~ Fulton Sheen  
 

“To every Christian...there comes the supreme moment 

when he must choose between temporal pleasure and 

eternal freedom. In order to save our souls, we must often 

run the risk of losing our bodies.” ~ Fulton Sheen 



   

 

STEWARDSHIP – All discipleship involves 

mission. The bishops' pastoral letter on stewardship 

reminds us, "Every member of the Church is called 

to evangelize, and the practice of authentic 

Christian stewardship inevitably leads to 

evangelization." 

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT – The sanctuary light will 

burn October 21 through October 28 for Jerome and 

Vi Prickel. 

 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY – This weekend, 

we celebrate World Mission Sunday.  Pope Francis 

calls all of us - children of God - to be voices for the 

mission through our prayers and personal sacrifices.  

Please drop your envelope in the regular collection. 

 

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL – "ALL for the 

SAKE of OTHERS" is the theme for this year's 

United Catholic Appeal.  We are many hands doing 

together what none of us can do alone and it is for 

the sake of others. 16% of the UCA funds will be 

used for charity and outreach; 30% for faith 

formation and Catholic Education; and 54% for 

seminarian education and clergy care for our 48 

retired priests who have devoted their lives to 

serving others. 

     The goal for St. Maurice for this year is 

$12,705.00.  Intention weekend is November 10-11.  

You will send your gift directly to the Archdiocese.  

Thank you. 

 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE – Haley Ann Kuntz and 

Benjamin Henry Westerman will celebrate the 

Sacrament of Marriage on October 27, 1:30 PM, at 

St. Maurice Church. 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY – Remember the Bonfire and 

Hayride at the home of Tom and Joyce 

Muckerheide on Saturday, October 27, for all youth 

in Grades 6-12! 

 

MASS AND ANOINTING – On Wednesday, 

November 7, 11:00 AM, the celebration of Mass 

with the Sacrament of Anointing will be celebrated 

at Immaculate Conception Parish for all three 

parishes.  Both priests will be present for this Mass 

and Anointing.  It will be followed by a luncheon.  

Do consider attending and prepare yourself for the 

winter months with the Sacrament of Anointing. 

FEAST OF ALL SAINTS – Mass for the Feast of 

All Saints will be celebrated at St. Maurice the night 

before, October 31, 7:00 PM. The time is to 

accommodate the children in our religion classes. 

 

CEMETERY SERVICES – A brief cemetery 

service will be held on Sunday, November 4, at St. 

John, 1:15 PM, and at St. Maurice at 1:45 PM. 

 

FALL SMORGASBORD – Mark your calendar 

for our smorgasbord, Saturday, November 10! The 

chairladies will be getting their letters soon to call 

their committee for donations. We need everyone's 

help to make this a success! 

     Also, if anyone wants to donate sweet potatoes, 

frozen home-grown corn, and/or ground beef (we 

need a total of 16 pounds from the Locker), please 

call Judy Steuri or Susan as soon as possible. 

 

FALL RAFFLE – As of today, $3,060.00 has been 

raised from the Fall Raffle.  We are grateful! 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – Classes for 

Preschool through Grade 5 on Wednesday, October 

24, 6:45 PM. A meal will be served: chicken 

nuggets. 

     Classes for Grades 6 through 11 next Sunday, 

October 28, 8:30 AM. 

 

THE LORD'S LAUGHTER – Drinking drivers, 

nothing worse. They put the quart before the hearse. 
(Burma-Shave Sign on Route 66) 
 

SUNDAY REFLECTION 

     In the movie "An Officer and a 

Gentleman," Richard Gere portrays a Navy 

officer training candidate. In a scene when he is 

close to breaking the record for negotiating the 

obstacle course, he goes back to help Casey, a 

female officer candidate who had been unable 

to climb the 12-foot wall. Sacrificing his own 

chance to set a record, he helped her climb the 

mandatory wall, thus assuring she would 

graduate as an Ensign. By helping her, he 

proved himself worthy – as leader and had 

truly become an officer and a gentleman. 

     Lincoln is credited as saying: "No man 

stands so tall as when he stoops to help a 

child." Jesus says: "Whoever wishes to be great 

among you will be your servant." (Deacon Dick Folger) 


